
The Office of Court Administration has issued 
guidance to courts across Texas that due to 

the Coronavirus/COVID-19 Pandemic: 

Effective 3/13/2020 the  

TITLE IV-D COURT #17 
(Child Support) 

is CLOSED until May 8, 2020. 
If you have questions, or need immediate assistance, 

please contact the Court at (254)714-1307 


